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We would like to thank everyone who brought 

a book from the Book Fair. We collected a 

wonderful amount of £903.41, the commission 

of £482.05 will be used for books in school.  Can we 

also thank staff, parents and pupils for their support. 

Six children from Year 6 went to the 

cluster schools dodgeball   

tournament on Friday 29th March at 

GYPA, coming 3rd.  The children were a 

credit to school. 

The Year 6 Netball team went to Flegg High to 

play in the school games qualifying High five 

Netball Tournament. They were very unlucky not 

to go through to the next level as they were joint 

first and lost out on goal difference.  

Stars of the Week 

The following children were  

selected by their  

teachers this week: 

Apple—Ria & Joey 

Pear—Arkin & Tommy 

1 Lemons—Thomas & Khelsea 

1 Limes—Ellie & Lola 

2 Oranges—Keeley & Zak 

2 Peaches—Elizabeth &  

Brianna 

PE—Joey 

Well done to you all! 

Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each class 

this Week: 

Seedlings—82.2% 

Saplings—90.4% 

Apple—87.26% 

Pears—97.45% 

    1 Lemons—97.83% 

1 Limes—92.67% 

2 Oranges—92.59%   

2 Peaches—95.38% 

3 Hazel—95.51% 

3 Pine—90.38% 

   4 Beech —93.06% 

  4 Rowan —92.37% 

  5 Birch—95.16% 

5 Maple—91% 

6 Oak—97.65% 

6 Willow—91.38% 

 

We hope you all have a very Happy 

Easter and enjoy the holidays. We 

will see you back at school on  

Tuesday April 23rd. 

Fantastic result by both the under 11’s boys and the girls football 

team on Friday 29th March against Caister Junior School. 

The boys won 7-1, goals scored by Keane, Lewi, Riley, and Henlee. 

The team were without three of their main players so brilliant result 

for the under 11’s. A big thank you to Lennon and George for  

coming into the team last minute to help the team with their win. 

The under 11’s team are lying joint first in their League at the  

moment. 

 

Great win for the girls winning their game against Caister 3-0, goals 

scored by Maizie, Alesha and Sofia.  Amazing teamwork and the 

girls fought hard for their win. A fabulous way to end the season. 

The girls’ team finished second in their League.  

Our Under 10’s football team had their final 

league match on Monday 1st April against 

Hillside and won 3-0. Great play by all the 

team, teamwork and sportsmanship was  

fantastic. 

The Under 10’s have not lost a match and 

had no goals scored against them. They are 

now League champions. What a fantastic 

achievement  - a first for North Denes! 

Congratulations boys! 


